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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Congratulations to our PNP Graduates!  

 
Convocation Day! Pictured is the PNP Master’s Class; from left to right: Sarah Atkins, Erin Schmidt, Lisa Edwards, 

Meghan Lacy, Margie Nielsen, Asma Taha (program director), Jenna Lindsay, & Jacob Gere 

 

2017 PNP Graduates 
Karen Gray, DNP 

Wendy Herrick, DNP 
Sarah Atkins, MN 
Lisa Edwards, MN 
Jacob Gere, MN 

Meghan Lacy, MN 
Jenna Lindsay, MN 
Margie Nielsen, MN 
Erin Schmidt, MN 

 

 
DNP Graduates Wendy Herrick & Karen Gray 

http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/education/schools/school-of-nursing/students/academic-affairs/course-schedule.cfm
http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/education/schools/school-of-nursing/students/registration_records.cfm
http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/education/student-services/registrar/registrar-forms/index.cfm
http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/education/schools/school-of-nursing/programs/programs-of-study-page.cfm?WT_rank=1
mailto:taha@ohsu.edu
mailto:spellmas@ohsu.edu
mailto:bevacqua@ohsu.edu
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Welcome Sandra Banta-Wright, PhD, MSN, BSN 

 

                                                                                      

Dr. Sandra Banta-Wright returns to OHSU 
to join the PNP Program beginning 

Summer 2017! She is also currently an 
Assistant Professor of Nursing in the 

Undergraduate program at George Fox 
University. Previously, Sandra worked at 

OHSUs during the 1990s through 2012, in 
a variety of roles that included research 

assistant, clinical instructor, and neonatal 
nurse practitioner in the Neonatal Critical 

Care Unit in Doernbecher Children’s Hospital. Sandra earner 

her BSN at St. Mart of the Plain College, MSN at the University 
of Washington, and her PhD in nursing science at OHSU. 

 

Welcome Sandra! 

 

NAPNAP Specialty Symposia 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:driessna@ohsu.edu
mailto:turnerh@ohsu.edu
https://www.napnap.org/symposium
https://www.napnap.org/specialty-symposium-pediatric-infectious-diseases
https://www.napnap.org/specialty-symposium-pediatric-emergencies
https://www.napnap.org/specialty-symposium-pediatric-rx-east
https://www.napnap.org/specialty-symposium-pediatric-updates-and-rx

